
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – April 2019

Hi BDTHC members,

We have had some good weather and then 
some bad weather.  It seems as though 
every time I am able to get out to detect  
it has been bad.  Oh well sooner or later 
I will get out to detect as I do have 
some good sites to hunt.  

We have two new members one is Mike 
Pisciotta’s son and the other is Cliff 

Hoskins.  Welcome to the Club.

We are all set for the club members Picnic and Hunt on April 
28th at the Goss's.  I hope to see as many members as can make 
it as this is always a good event for our club.  Don't forget to 
bring a covered dish to share.  And hope for good weather.  

Thanks to George for sharing the information on the upcoming 
Rock and Mineral Show and also a report on the show that he went 
to in New Jersey.  

We will be having our May Meeting at the Picnic also.  No finds 
of the month in May but at the June meeting we will have two 
finds of the month.  One for May and one for June.  

Finds of the Month:     Coins-----Mike Pisciotta-----Large cent

                        Jewelry-----Kristi-----Ring New York

                        Misc.-----Bob Brown-----Bell

There are lots of upcoming seeded hunts all over the country.  
If you want to attend any of them Good Luck!

Don't forget the next meeting will be on April 28th at the Club 
picnic and hunt. 

That is all for now.

Happy Detecting
  
PRESIDENT BDTHC 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


